
WAHPETON NATURAL GAS 
CUSTOMERS TO TRANSITION 
TO A NEW BILL IN JUNE

Montana-Dakota Utilities continues its work to transition our natural 
gas customers in Wahpeton to a new bill IN JUNE this summer. As of 
December 1, 2024, Great Plains Natural Gas customers in Wahpeton have 
been served by Montana-Dakota’s natural gas system and have been 
paying the price set by the North Dakota Public Service Commission.
 
As a reminder, the transition from Great Plains to Montana-Dakota 
is because of a pipeline expansion project that brings another source 
of natural gas to the community. This will provide several benefits to 
Wahpeton customers:
 

•	 Montana-Dakota’s natural gas system provides additional 
access to storage and production supplies.

•	 Wahpeton customers will benefit from increased supply 
reliability as the connection with the existing transmission 
line will be maintained for emergency purposes.

•	 Wahpeton customers will benefit from the potential for 
additional customer load growth in the area.

 
Phase 2 of the transition is coming soon. Customers are receiving natural 
gas via Montana-Dakota’s supply and starting in June, customers will 
receive a bill from Montana-Dakota rather than Great Plains. Great Plains 
is a division of Montana-Dakota, so the change is primarily in name only. 
The price you are paying for service will not change with the new bill. 
However, the amount of natural gas you use varies from month to month, 
as will your total bill.
 
The transition to a new bill will occur during the month of May, so a 
Wahpeton customer’s first bill from Montana-Dakota will be in June. 
Additional information will be sent to customers in May, so keep an eye 
out for an update in your mail and/or email.
 
If you have questions, reach out to our customer service center at  
800-638-3278.
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